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Victoria has taken second place in the Australian Men’s Curling championships.  Represented by 

Gerald Chick, Vaughan Rosier, Paul Meissner, Matt Panoussi and Michael Kottek; Victoria 

made an excellent showing bowing to the team from New South Whales in the final game of the 

weekend tournament. 

The New South Whales team was skipped by Hugh Millikin who is recently returned from the 

world senior’s championships and world mixed doubles championships.  Helping Hugh on the 

ice were veteran NSW Curlers; Ian Palangio, Steve Johns and Don Glendinning. 

Offering congratulations to the NSW team, the Victorian Curlers look forward to getting in more 

practice, and to hosting the national championships at the Melbourne Icehouse. 


